
Dear Faithful Supporters (Prayer and Finances),

I read another recent prayer letter that began with “Dear Rope Holders”.  
That is so true of all of you as well!  Your continued support through these 
turbulent COVID conditions has been a real help and blessing.  Our Father 
has cared for us in amazing and abundant ways.  Thank you for going on 
this journey with us!

CANCELLATIONS

This has been the fluid situation in our schedule for 2020 and 2021.  ALL 
foreign meetings scheduled within these two years has canceled.  We 
know that it is our foreign ministry that motivated most of you to support us; 
so, again, thank you for understanding our predicament.  We have 
rescheduled all of these foreign meetings for 2022 and 2023.  We can only 
pray that in God’s sovereignty we will be able to fulfill them.  PLEASE pray 
that the COVID restrictions will be lifted worldwide.

CALIBRATIONS

We have re-calibrated our 2021 schedule to replace foreign cancellations.  
We have added more domestic meetings and a couple more “interim 
pastorates”.  As we did last year, we serve churches that are currently 
without a pastor.  We fill the pulpit, administrate, witness and counsel as 
needed. (see our newly adjusted schedule on our web site: 
evangelistrandychovan.org)

CONCLUSIONS

We just finished six weeks of meetings in six different churches on the BIG 
Island of Hawaii.  Five of these churches we have had repeated meetings 
over the past 30 years. We love these brethren and rejoiced in our 
meetings again.  We added one new church this tour and pray that they will 
also be part of our future schedule.  We did not see any public conversions 
to Christ in these meetings.  With COVID safety precautions, it was hard 
enough to get believers to physical church services, more less, lost souls.  
But praise God for courageous pastors who kept these meetings scheduled 
and were excited to see the attendance that God gave.  There were great 

http://evangelistrandychovan.org/


stirrings from the Spirit in believers hearts as the Word was preached.

We rejoice to share that our son, Jonathan, graduated from Maranatha 
Baptist University this past December (Magna cum Laude).  After four 
years of ROTC, he was commissioned as a 2nd Lieutenant in the US Army.  
He is presently in an intense five month training period learning officer 
leadership skills for his Military Police Branch.  He and Megan are 
expecting their first child on April 24 (a boy, named Elijah Ray Chovan).  
This is our 8th grandchild (7 boys and 1 girl). We praise God and pray for a 
safe and healthy delivery.  Following this training period, Jonathan and 
family will be stationed at Fort Campbell, Kentucky.

Our daughter, Deborah and family, will be moving to Philadelphia in early 
June.  Her husband, Matt, is pursuing a PH.D in Theology.

We are presently staying with our eldest daughter, Rebekah, and husband, 
Joe.  We are so enjoying our four grandchildren here in Arizona.

Thank you for reading our letter and we ask for your ardent prayers.  Thank 
you for financial support as we fulfill our God given labors.  Be assured that 
we regularly bring you before our Father in Heaven in prayer.  Blessings on 
you all,

Evangelist Randy Chovan and Grace
Gal. 2:20


